
Loggers Lease Up To City Council Vote
Friday, 17 May 2013 10:22 - 

The La Crosse Loggers now await a city council vote next month on a long term     lease for the
use of Copeland Park.

(Click for Audio)

Loggers GM Chris Goodell could not give up the specifics of the lease but  says it will keep the
Loggers playing on the northside for years to  come.
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